
P.O. Box 802, Invercargill 
Telephone 87 -209 

Cables & Telegrams: Comradio 

a Service of the Broadcasting Corporation of New Zealand 

Reference: 

21 March 1977 

Mr Norman L Maguire 
2877 Kalakuaa Avenue 
Apt. 703 
Honolulu 
HAWAII 96815 

Dear Sir 

,4ZA)r a 
`invercargill 

Thank you for your letter and reception report of 7 March. 
We have checked the report against the programme log and 
find that it is correct in places and not in others. 
Obviously parts of the transmission from another station 
has been superimposed on 4YZ and has caused this variation. 

There is however sufficient detail to verify that you did 
hear 4YZ and I am sending you a verification card. 

Good dx and 73. 

Yours faithfully 

C Harrow 
( /Supervising Technician (ZL4JH) 

Encl. 


